Santa Clara Valley
Water District 4

July 2, 2018

Matthew Peyton
Structural Group, Inc.
10150 Old Columbia Road
Columbia, MD 20146

Subject: Almaden Valley Pipeline Carbon Fiber Reinforced Polymer Structural Repair Project
Contract No. C0636, Project No. 95084002
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Payton:

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated June 27, 2018, from
Structural Group, Inc.

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion
Letter for the subject contract and establishes the completion of the project.

All work has been completed as attested to by the District staff and all documents required for
contract closeout per Article 11.03, Submission of Closeout Iltems, have been received by
the District from the Contractor.

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, | will recommend that the
District Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

If you have any questions, contact me at the District’s Santa Teresa Bivd Office, (408) 630-3742
or e-mail at gohea@valleywater.org.

%

Gary Ohea, P.E.
Senior Civil Engineer
Construction Services Unit

cc: J. Crowley, K. Jessop, B. Campbell, N. Bullock, A. Fonseca, A. Masic, G. Ohea,
Contract File
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Our mission is to provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a healthy life, environment, and economy.
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